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Afternoon Chuck
Here are my final thoughts and comments before the August 16th cut off date. | am incorporating my comments from July
19th and 20th as well .

If the Amador County Board of Supervisors is to retain any dignity , it will withdraw the proposed Wicklow Way Proposal in
its entirety . The proposed 700 housing units was a fantasy .Even 150-200 proposed housing units is probably not
practical .

Myriad questions exist concerning the ability and commitment of AWA to supply water and wastewater .There is no
indication that ACES is committed to provide solid waste services . Are there any guaranteed commitments from CalFire
to provide services to residents , business and the Airport ?

The proposal speaks to community buy-in but no identification of how it would be obtained . How will birds , bees , oak
trees , shrubs, wildlife and endangered species be protected ? How will the County or Developers keep Rock Creek and
other wetlands from being contaminated during construction ?

So many questions , few if any answers .This Project was designed to make money for the County and Developers .1t
provides zero relief for business and residents against the negative impact on personal and property rights .

It is difficult to understand how students' rights will be protected and how public or private transit could function to keep
kids safe .

Tha Amador County Board of Supervisors should permanently withdraw the Wicklow Way Project in its entirety There is
no justification for continuing this preposterous fantasy .

Bill May
lone
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